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MESSAGE FROM MR LAWLOR 
 
Miss Pocock delivered an inspirational whole school assembly on Wednesday, providing us with 
examples, from across the world, about how individuals, groups and countries have made changes to 
address climate change. Her central message that we can all do something to make a positive difference 
was superb. On Thursday, Dr Palmer, delivered our Remembrance assembly, providing us all with a 
moment to reflect, and look to the future with respect and humanity.  

Armistice Day 2021 
Thank you to Mr Lamberti and Mrs Clements 
for supporting our musicians in marking this 
important event with a last past salute,       
and a two minutes silence observed by our 
school community.   
 
Thank you to trumpeters: Anoushka, Camille 
and Zoe. 
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PARENT REMINDERS 
 
Student Flu Vaccinations at CCHS, 23rd November —please complete the consent form, 
sent as a SchoolPost on 10/11/2021, if you wish your daughter to receive the flu vaccination 
on this date. 
 
 
Local Trip Consent—by way of a reminder for those parents who have yet to update the SIMS Parent App    
regarding consent for your daughter to attend local activities such as sporting fixtures, visits to the town centre, 
other local schools or the Cathedral, please could you update these details via the SIMS Parent App as soon as 
possible.  Please see SchoolPost sent on 10/11/2021 for more information. 
 

ELEVATE EDUCATION PARENT WEBINARS 
 

Tuesday 16th November at 6:00pm: 

Improving Your Memory for Tests & Exams 

 

Tuesday 30th November at 6:00pm: 

Getting Ready for Exams 

Over the 2 webinars colleagues will be discussing: 

 

 Why students forget information in exams and how this can be prevented; 

 3 easy-to-use memory techniques parents can teach their children so they're able to memorise faster and 

retain information for longer; 

 Elevate’s simple 3-step process for revision; 

 How students should be managing their time in the lead-up to exams. 
 
If you would like to participate, registration details are as follows: Webinar Registration | UK 
(elevatecoaching.info) 

CCHS Institute  
A home for academic engagement, enquiry and enlightenment 

 
Please see the attached copy of MediMag, created by CCHS   

students about topics related to medicine, dentistry and          
veterinary medicine. 

https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/register?utm_source=teachercontact&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=schoolactivation&utm_id=db1&schools_uk=Chelmsford+County+High+School+for+Girls
https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/register?utm_source=teachercontact&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=schoolactivation&utm_id=db1&schools_uk=Chelmsford+County+High+School+for+Girls
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Diya, Year 7 
Congratulations to  Diya Manoj, Year 7, who 
auditioned and has been selected for 
the National Youth Choir.   
 

One of the panellists commented: 
‘Diya—a confident musician - we really enjoyed 
meeting you and speaking with you today. Music 
is clearly a big part of your life’. 
 
 
Liana, Year 8 
Well done to Liana Hattotuwa, in Year 8, who 
won three trophies at the Chelmsford          
Competitive Festival of Music, Speech and    
Drama in string and woodwind classes.  We are 
very proud of you Liana! 
 
 
Rachel, Year 8 
Well done to Rachel in Year 8 who took part in 
the Chelmsford Music and Drama Festival on 
Saturday and won 2nd place in the Grade 5   
violin category.  Fantastic news—well done   
Rachel! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Naomi, Year 11 
Well done to Naomi Taylor in Year 11 who has 
won a Chelmsford Ideas Hub Young Artist of 
the Week competition which was open to young 
people between the ages of 16-24 years old. 
 
Naomi will be exhibiting some of her work at 
The Art Place (Ideas Hub) in High Chelmer next 
week.  
 
 
English Speaking Union - MACE Debate 
Congratulations to Kavya Agilan, Karen Maria 

and Anushka Halder who competed in the 
MACE debate competition, which was held 
online on Monday - the team was successful 
and they now progress through to the next 
round.  
 
Well done girls! 
 
 
 
UK Mathematical Olympiad for Girls 
Five students in the Sixth Form have been 
awarded distinctions in the UK Mathematical 
Olympiad for Girls.  

 
The students are Natasha     

Wickramasinghe, Maithri Krish-
nan, Amy Johnson, Manaal 
Khan and Mariella Jasper.  Well 
done to you all! 
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PRE LOVED UNIFORM SALES—THANK YOU 
Thank you to all the parents who supported our Pre Loved 
Uniform Sale, which raised an amazing £534 for the school.   
Orders will be distributed shortly. 

CCHS PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

Winter Fayre Donation Request 
Please see the attached flyer for donations requested by our PA for this year’s Winter Fayre, on Satur-
day 27th November.  The PA have also setup an Amazon wishlist for items  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2I1HY55VJ4VQ9?ref_=wl_share 
and don’t forget, if you order through Amazon Smile the PA will receive an additional donation too. 
 
 
 
PA collection times for in person Fayre donations: 
 

• 8:00-8:45am, Dining Hall Thursday and Friday mornings, for next two weeks. 18/19th Novem-
ber and 25/26th November. 

 

• Cakes please on the Friday prior to Fayre (26th) or on morning of the Fayre, direct to Cake Stall 
(in Dining area). 

CCHS Winter Fayre 
11am-2pm  

Saturday 27th November 2021 
All welcome 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2I1HY55VJ4VQ9?ref_=wl_share


Chemistry at Work 2021 
On Wednesday 10th November, Year 12 chemistry students had the opportunity to partake in the Chemistry at 
Work 2021 virtual event. Chemistry at Work offers school students the opportunity to appreciate the place of 
chemistry in everyday life and the world of work, with particular emphasis on what is happening in their local 
area. There were a range of talks relating to different careers and areas of interest in chemistry.  
 
The talks included one on chemical engineering from a scientist at Pepsi, a talk on pharmacology, one on water 
purification amongst others. The students found these talks insightful and opened their eyes to a wider range of 
careers then they were previously unaware of.  


